
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

October to December ‘18 
 
The class will be learning about how to 
keep themselves safe on the roads. We 
will be specifically looking at dangers in 
the local area. We will also be looking at 
internet safety and awareness. 
 
Our science this term will be looking into 
genetics and inheritance.  
 
We will be visiting Bearsden Hub and 
focusing on personal reading 
development and research skills.  
 
H Crossey and A MacKenzie.  

 
Maths 
This term we will be focusing on the 
times tables and doing the credit card 
challenge and a mini topic on 2D and 
3D shape.  
 
Language 
 

This term we will be exploring the use 
of punctuation in our writing.  We will 
be looking at character, setting and 
plot and how to plan an interesting 
piece of creative writing.  

PE 
This will be 2 hours each week and we 
will be encouraging the children to run 
a mile as often as possible. This term 
we will be working on ball skills. Long 
hair should be tied back. Earrings, 
watches and hair bands should not be 
worn. It is helpful if polo shirts could 
be worn on gym days. 

Homework 
Thank you to all the children who are 
returning their homework on a Friday.  
We will issue spelling grids and the pupils 
will continue to master the 500 most 
commonly used spelling word as part of 
our writing tool kit.  

It is useful if each pupil can have:- 
 
 a glue stick 
 a couple of writing pencils 
 a sharpener 
 a small packet of colouring 

pencils 
 
 


